

## POLICE DEPARTMENT

315 N Broadway P.O. Box 350 Pelican Rapids, MN 56572

Dear Business, Professional and Civic Leader:

The Pelican Rapids Police Department is developing a child safety and drug prevention education program for children and adults in the community. However, we need your help.

Our department will be providing child safety and drug prevention education material for children, preschool and older, as well as materials on many other topics and safety for our senior citizens. These materials have been designed exclusively by the National Child Safety Council, a 501 (c) (3) not-for-profit organization (38-6035290).

In order to help cover the cost of the materials, our department is turning to the concerned business, industrial, and professional leaders. We are asking you to help provide safety materials for children at \$4.00 per child;

\$40.00 = 10 children \$400.00 = 100 children

100.00 = 25 Children

\$200.00 = 50 children

\$600.00 = 150 children

\$1,000.00 = 250 children

Any amount will be appreciated!

There are different options in ways you can make a donation:

- Make your donation online with a debit or credit card at
   http://donate.nationalchildsafetycouncil.org
   or scan the QR code at the bottom right corner of this letter and enter our program number mn-56-c-5 when prompted;
- Call the Council with a debit or credit card toll free at 1-877-472-3377;
- Do not send cash. Make your check payable to the National Child Safety Council and mail to:

Chief Todd Quaintance
Pelican Rapids Police Department
P.O. Box 350
Pelican Rapids, MN 56572

Thank you in advance for your support. Your help is greatly appreciated and will surely reflect itself through the citizens of our community.

Yours in Safety, Service and Protection,

Todd Quaintance Chief of Police

